
 

Los Angeles, 3 July 2018 
 
 
 
Mr. Andrew Sullivan 
 
 
 
Dear Andrew,  
 
On behalf of the ICANN organization, I would like to congratulate you on your new role as 
President and Chief Executive Officer of the Internet Society (ISOC).  
 
We look forward to our continued partnership with ISOC, and are confident that your 
understanding of ICANN will only strengthen our collaboration.    
 
On a personal note, I want you to know that you can count on my support. I wish you much 
success as you lead ISOC forward and build on its many accomplishments. I’m looking forward 
to many productive discussions.  
 
     
Best wishes, 
   

 
Göran Marby 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
 
 
 


